
Gamma Phi Delta Sorority, Inc.

Soror Lovett Joined Alpha Omicron Chapter in 1972. As Basileus

of the chapter she established the first scholarship in memory of 
deceased Sorors. 

Soror Lovett worked on every level of the organization including 
Assistant Eastern Regional Director, Eastern Regional Director and 
Supreme 1st Anti-Basileus. 

A Soror wrote on her behalf of her bid for the Rose Pin Award: 
"Gamma Phi Delta Sorority, Inc. has been the recipient of more 
than 20 years of your love and service to its purposes, aims and 
goals."

Soror Edmonia Lovett 
Pearl-In-Memoriam


